
 

 

25th June 2015 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Football Match: Oswald Road v Brookburn Primary School 

Monday 29th June 
 
The fixtures may only just be out and the football season may seem like a lifetime away, but we have a 
mouth-watering fixture to play against local rivals Brookburn Primary School. 
 
Your child has been chosen to represent Oswald Road in a football match to be played at Brookburn on 
Monday 29th June. 
 
The game will start at 3.45pm and will finish at 4.40pm. Your child will need to be picked up from 
Brookburn Primary School at 4.40pm. 
 
The children will need to wear shin pads and no metal or metal-tipped studs are allowed. 
 
Thank you for your support and I look forward to seeing you down on the touchline! 
 
Kind regards 
 
Chris Keeley 
Year 5 Teacher / Phase Leader 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Football Match: Oswald Road v Brookburn Primary School 
 

I consent to my child taking part in the football match against Brookburn on Monday 29th June 
and I will collect my child from Brookburn Primary School at 4.40pm. 
 
 

Signed (Parent/Carer): ___________________________________________________________ 

 
Child’s name: _____________________________________________ Class: ________________ 

 


